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Trip to Canada ! 

Hello, we are in year 5 in Alfred de Musset primary school 
and have a fantastic plan this year. In may we will all go to 
Canada in the area of Québec to discover the land and 
observe whales.
We will also learn how Indians used to live . We feel closer 
to the local people since we have started to correpond 
with a canadian group of students we planed to meet.
Here are some pictures which will be used to illustrate our 
copybook where we will report all our discoveries.
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